CNT: Correction and supplementation of Official Dispatch No. 267 dated June 18, 2024
On June 20, 2024, CNT GROUP CORPORATION announced Official Dispatch No. 269/CBTT-CNT on the correction and supplementation of Official Dispatch No. 267/CNT dated June 18, 2024, as follows: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]According to Official Dispatch No. 267/CBTT-CNT dated June 18, 2024, sent to the State Securities Commission, the Company would like to correct and supplement information related to a technical issue as follows: 
On June 18, 2024, the Company had a technical issue related to accounting software affecting the data stored from September 2023 to June 2024. We affirmed that all original files and documents mentioned above during that period including: Hard copies were archived and soft copies were stored in archives on the server therefore these files were not affected. 
Currently, we are focusing all of our resources on manually importing data from the original records. We are committed to completing the data update to the accounting software in the shortest time.
At the same time, we confirm that the above incident does not affect the Company's operations.
